

October 1, 2020

## Re: Foster and Kinship Caregiver Appreciation Month

Dear Foster and Kinship Caregivers,

hie m. Thompson

Welcome to Foster and Kinship Caregiver Appreciation Month!

It is the AFKA's privilege to support you throughout the year, for the amazing work you do. We are honoured to recognize you this month for being the loving, supportive, energetic, knowledgeable, patient, invested and committed role models that you are.

You are truly a vital component of our society. Children are the future of the world; with your support, they will become amazing adults.

This has been a challenging year, but you have persevered. The children and families are blessed that you do what you do. We thank you, and the workers who you work so closely with, to ensure the needs of the children are met.

I hope you have an amazing month knowing that you are truly appreciated.

Sylvia Thompson AFKA President